
NEWSLETTER 

From the Head 
Teacher 
 

Dear parents, 

A fantastic week in school this week! I have 
seen lots of great maths and enjoyed 
spending time in each class. 

Our oldest children had a super residential 
and once again, I would like to thank Ms 
Hayns and Mrs Murawski for accompanying 
them.  

I look forward to seeing as many of you as 
possible at harvest festival next week. 

Regards, 

Mrs Turner                                                
Executive Head Teacher 

 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  5th October,  2018 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl 96.95%  Oak    100% 

Tawny Owl 99.5%  Acorn  100% 

Owlets  100% 

Well done Owlets, Oak and Acorn. 

Keep up the good work. 

Winning Families 
This week the winning  families with the 

most pompoms good attitude,            

behaviour, work and helping others were: 

Norwich  Cathedral  &  Kingfishers 

Dates for your  Diary 

October 

8th  Poppy Line for KS2 8:20am to 

  3:30pm. 

8th  Federation day for KS1 TMB to  

  Hilgay. 

11th Photographer (individuals and 

  siblings) details will follow. 

12th  Harvest Festival 9:30am for  

  Ten Mile Bank at the church.  

  2:00pm for Hilgay at the   

  church. 

16th Book Fair at Hilgay 3:00pm  to 

19th  everyone welcome.  

22nd to 26th   Half Term 

29th Children return to school 

Harvest Festival 

12th October 

9:30am Ten Mile in Church.                    

2:00pm Hilgay in Church 

We would ask the parents/

friends to bring in a donation 

of food for the service. As 

normal the donations will go 

to the Food Bank in      

Downham Market. 

 

 Good Attendance Awards this week go to: 

Leo Di-Giulio at Ten Mile Bank &  Joel Nadin-

Hurley at Hilgay 

Check your emails for the class curriculum newsletters. 

Residential 2019 letters will also be on their way. 



 

Caythorpe Court 1st to 3rd October. 

   Monday morning, 14 very excited children hopped onto the coach for 3 days of fun, adventure 

 and trying new things.  

   Arriving at Caythorpe just before 12, the children, together with the children from Townley 

 Primary, heaved their very heavy cases up the  stairs to their rooms.   

 After their packed lunch, the fun started………... first on the list for the day was Wall  

 Climbing. After some health & safety rules, the children were shooting up the wall to hit the 

 bell at the top.  Working as teams they had a great time. 

 Buggy Building, Kayaking, Orienteering, Trapeze, Splash, Campfire, All Aboard and Rifle 

 Shooting were all part of a very hectic 3 days.   

 For both Mrs Murawski and Miss Hayns it was wonderful to see the children stretching 

 themselves, believing they could do it and achieving some great goals.  The children have all 

 written thank you letters to the staff at PGL..    Lots more     

photos on the website. 

  


